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NOTICE 

It is notified for the information of all the concerned students of M.A. Arabic 4th 

semester that their Viva voce for Dissertation (ARC-1522) has been scheduled on 

11th of October, 2018 at 10:30 am sharp. 

All the students are directed to report fifteen minutes before the scheduled time in the 

Department. 

 

 
 
Sd/ 
Dr. Abdul Majid Andrabi 
Head, 
Department of Arabic Language and Literature 
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